
Ye Jianming
111 Xingguo Road, Xuhui District

Shanghai, PRC 200031

July 10th, 2017

R.Hunter.Biden
1010 Wisconsin Avenue, NW, Suite 705
Washington, DC 20007

Dear Mr. R. Hunter Biden,

I am glad to hear from you! Time flies and it has been months since we 
met in the US. It seems that we were always on a rush when we were 
together.

Thanks to your support to our cooperation, the consensus we made last 
time has been materialized in a timely manner. I am grateful that you 
introduce Mr. Bobulinski to our partnership. I have a great impression on 
him through your letter and he also sent me a letter to brief on the 
situation. I believe he will bring significant impetus to our cooperation 
with his abundant experience and outstanding capability.

Our cooperation in Oman and Romania has been productive and I am 
aware of the status quo. You could arrange your people to coordinate with 
Director Zang and Gongwen Dong for specific work and I will continue to 
pay attention and give my support. I have arranged Director Zang and 
Gongwen Dong to expedite the charter capital input to SinoHawk.

I look forward to meeting you in the near future and discussing our 
joint undertaking. If there is anything I could do please do not hesitate 
to write to me. Please accept my best regards to you and your family.

Yours faithfully,

Ye Jianming




